
Dear Resident, 

 

We would like to inform you that due to reasons arising from the pandemic there is uncertainty 

regarding whether and when the Krishna Hostel will reopen. 

Therefore residents are required to vacate the hostel room that has been allotted to them in Krishna 

hostel for the year 2019-2020. 

You are required to  remove your belongings both from the room and the wardrobe assigned to you by 

Sunday ,November 1,2020. 

Kindly respond to the Hostel office and administration to let us know on which day (by November 1) you 

will come to do the same. 

In case you are unable to come personally please authorize someone to collect your belongings. 

Your representative should carry photo id and a letter of authorization from you. 

Incase you are unable to provide a key to your wardrobe to the representative, kindly inform the Hostel 

authorities, who will then be making a key. 

Present Second year students kindly note : 

 

If you should wish to rejoin the hostel when you come into 3rd year(2021-2022),you need to let the 

Hostel authorities know the same by November 1,2020 ,as then you will have to vacate the room and 

your wardrobe completely --- but you will be allowed to keep large movable items such as bucket and 

mattress in the Hostel storage ---duly packed and labeled by you for future use. 

Please note: 

This does not however in any way guarantee that you will have a Hostel seat as the admissions for 2021-

2022 will be based on merit as per Hostel rules.  

 

EVERYONE SEE IF WE WANT TO INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING  AS IT IS DONE IN HOSTELS 

Please also note that if you do not vacate the room by Novemebr 1,2020 the Hostel holds the right to 

move your belongings into storage and is not liable or responsible  in any way for any breakage or loss of 

belongings  

 


